
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

4725                       Special Release                 29 February, 2024 

 

Invitation to the 544th Inaugural Lecture 

 
The Vice-Chancellor, Prof. Kayode Oyebode Adebowale, mni, FAS, cordially 

invites the general public to the 544th Inaugural Lecture and the thirteenth in 

the series for the 2022/2023 academic session to be delivered by Professor A. 

E. Orimadegun of the Institute of Child Health, on behalf of the Faculty of 

Clinical Sciences. 

 

The lecture is scheduled to hold on Thursday, 07 March, 2024 by 5.00 p.m. in 

Trenchard Hall. 

 

The title of the lecture is “Child Health Dynamics: Chances, Choices and 

Consequences”. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

G. O. Saliu, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA 

Registrar and Secretary to Council  

 

 


